
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

10th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Learning Journey 

 

As you may already be aware, each child has a special folder called ‘My Learning Journey’.  

They are folders which are kept in school.   They contain best work, work the child is proud of 

and work which shows progression. 

 

All member of staff are able to contribute to them within the school setting as well as parents, 

carers and other family members. 

 

We really do value your contributions and would really like to include more from outside of 

school. 

 

Here are a few examples of appropriate things that could be included in the Learning Journey: 

 

 Photos/Certificates from clubs 

 Wow moments (on sheets) 

 A small comment when you have been proud of your child 

 Pieces of work that your child has completed independently at home with a small adult 

comment. 

 Times of celebration/events 

 

We look forward to seeing some of these contributions. 

 

The folders will be available to view at open evenings later in the year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hurley, Mrs Moore and Miss Leader 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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